
 ANNA CHURCH OF THE NAZARENE 

100 Kirk Street    618-833-6702   

February 26, 2017  

Rev. Jamie McBride, Pastor 

Email: jamiemcbride45@yahoo.com 

Cell Phone: 765-243-2910 

 

TODAY’S WORSHIP SERVICE 
 

CALL TO WORSHIP 
Rev. Jamie McBride 

 
OPENING SONG 

“Open the Eyes of My Heart” 

 
WORSHIP IN GIVING 

Offering & Alabaster Offering 
Offertory-Johnathon Cauble 

Ushers: Robert Smith, Logan Wiseman, Chad Brooks, Dorris Johnson 

 
CONGREGATIONAL SONGS 

“How Great is Our God” 
“How Great Thou Art” 
“Revelation Song” 

 
SPECIAL MUSIC 

Jessica Elkins & Abby Barlow 

 
MESSAGE 

Rev Jamie McBride 

 
 

Congregational Songs: Randy Wright 
Organist: Rin Ray, Pianist: Johnathon Cauble 
Praise Band: Randy Wright & Abby Barlow 

 

Sermons, Bulletins, Newsletters & Wednesday Night Bible Study 
may be viewed on our website.   

www.annanaz.com 

 

       
 
        
              

  28th  Terry Wiseman Jr.    
          Jamieson Morrison 
    1st  Carlos McKinney 
 
 
 
 
 
    
 
    2nd  Chad & Am Brooks 

NMI MOBILIZATION PRAYER REQUEST 
 

Ashley and Tracey Hord, serving in Lesotho 
 

Pray for God’s direction as we begin at least four new 
Good News Clubs for children’s ministry this year and 
train local people to lead the clubs and that many children 
and parents will be reached with the gospel through the 
Good News Clubs. 

PRAYER                           
REQUESTS 

 

Michelle Easter 
Whittington Family 
Clark Family 
Lois Foster Family 
Jerry Clayton 
Emily Wiseman 
Kathy Papa 
Roger Brooks 
Bailey Stearns 
Kristi Altman 
Hunter Grisham 
Diane Graham 
Vickie Pribble 
Bob Kimber 
Phyllis Grisham 
Roger Glasco                               
Becca Kohler 
Jon Pengress 
Carolyn Ferguson 
Rosa Parks 
Jane Norton 
Mikah McBride 
Glenna Tripp 
Mary Strunk                          
Vera Colboth                  
John Reeves 

 
Prayer  

Request Cards  
are  located in the 

holder on the                              
back of the pews 

BULLETIN DEADLINE 
Is Wednesday at Noon 

Church Office 
833-6702 

Church Email 
annanazsec@frontier.com 

NURSERY WORKERS              
NEEDED 

 

 

Let Pastor McBride know if 
you can help in the nursery so 

you can be added to the                    
rotation of nursery helpers. 

DONATIONS FOR COMPASSIONATE NEEDS 

With many needs being requested recently our funds 
are very low in our compassionate needs fund.  If you 

would like to donate to this fund please mark your 
check or envelope,  

 
 
 

 
Alabaster offering provides funds for property 
and buildings around the world. The entire                  
Alabaster Offering goes toward the purchase of 
land and construction of churches, schools,                
medical facilities, and homes for missionaries 
and national workers.  

SUNDAY SCHOOL BOARD MEETING TONIGHT 
FOLLOWING THE EVENING SERVICE 


